
   
March 5, 2014 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
RE: Case 13-E-0516 – Tariff Filing of Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National 

Grid to add Clarifying Language to the Underground Residential Distribution Provisions 
contained in PSC No. 220 Electricity 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

The attached Statement issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National 
Grid (“Company”), is being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the 
New York State Public Service Commission (“Commission”). 

 
   Statement of Underground Residential Distribution 
   Contribution - Statement No. 2 
    
   To P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity 
 
   Effective: May 9, 2014 
 
This filing is being submitted in conjunction with the above order issued February 24, 

2014 to make a minor housekeeping revision to the above Statement. Specifically, the 
Underground Distribution trench line on the statement has been amended to remove the 
following language “(pro-rated based upon the number of occupants in the trench)”.  

 
Waiver of newspaper publication required in Section 66(12) (b) of Public Service Law 

and 16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1 is requested for this filing.   
  
Please advise the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing. 
 
     Sincerely,     

/s/ Patricia J. Rivers 
     Patricia J. Rivers 
     Senior Rate Analyst 
     Electric Pricing Department 
     (315) 428-6833 
 
 

PJR 
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